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Chester School District
Black River Middle School

Excellence in Education

May 9, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians and Graduates:

It is our pleasure to invite you to attend the BRMS commencement ceremony at Dickerson
School on Thursday, June 23, at 6 p.m. The ceremony will be in the gymnasium and will last
approximately one hour. There are no tickets this year. Everyone is welcome to attend.
However, seating and parking are limited. If possible, please carpool.

We ask that you drop your child off at Dickerson between 5:15 -5:30 p.m. The eighth grade
dance will follow the ceremony at Black River. The dance will end at 10:00 p.m.

Suggested dress is jackets and ties for boys and skirts or dresses for girls. No jeans or sneakers
are permitted on this special occasion.

On behalf of the Black River Middle School staff, we look forward to a memorable celebration.
Congratulations to the class of 2016, and have a wonderful summer.

Sincerely,
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Robert Mullen
Principal

133 North Road
Chester, NJ 07930
Phone: 908-879-6363

Fax: 908-879-9085
www.chester-nj.org




